Mike Thompson and Board of Directors Never Forgotten Honor Flight P.O. Box 5056 Wausau, WI 54402-5056

Nov. 4, 2015

Dear Mike and Board of Directors,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you and to all the good people involved in the 22nd Never Forgotten Honor Flight for allowing me the privilege of being a part of it.

Your gift to me and to the other veterans was truly a first class operation from start to

finish. I could not have asked for, nor could I think of anything more that would have made this experience any better. I appreciate having the opportunity to pay my respects to the fallen of all wars, but especially to my friends whose names appear on the Vietnam Memorial Wall. This was exactly what I needed to put my heart at ease and to restore my sense of pride in our country and its citizens.

I commend all of you and salute you for your commitment to veterans, their spouses, and freedom through the awesome program of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. I will remember these days forever.

Thank you. Sincerely,